Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
COMVIA CORPORATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, November 12, 2013, 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: NorthRidge Church, 2250 State Road 17 South, Haines City, FL 33844
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an open house for the upcoming State Road (SR) 17 / S. 10th Street construction project in Haines City, FL.
As part of this project, 1.5 miles of SR 17 will be reconstructed to include eleven foot travel lanes, a two-way left turn lane with median modifications, street lighting, and sidewalks. Construction is scheduled mid November 2013 with completion late fall of 2015. Construction requires a detour of northbound traffic on SR 17; however, a detour is not expected for southbound traffic. Project staff will be available at the open house to discuss the project and answer questions.
Financial Project ID No.: 425251-1-52-01
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There is no agenda for this meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Robin Parrish, Florida Department of Transportation, District One, 801 N. Broadway Street, Bartow, Florida 33830-3809, (863)519-2675 or robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Janet Cook, public information officer at (863)712-6020 or janetcook@comviacorporation.com.
